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 Newsletter 2024 
The children have really      

settled well in class and are  
beginning to show familiarity in 
their daily routines. They have 

all built strong positive         
relationships with the adults in 

class.  

Curriculum: We are learning… 
Our topic this term is: People who help us in the community 
We will be using these texts: The Smartest Giant in Town, Burglar Bill, Postman Bear and The selfish Crocodile 
We will be learning the rhymes: 5 Little Speckled Frogs, Head, shoulders, knees and Toes, Humpty Dumpty, 
Little Bo Peep and Pat a Cake. 
 
We will set activities that encourage the children to recognise people who help us at home, school and around us in 
the community. We will work with the children to develop their communication skills through Speech and Language 
activities such as ‘When I go to school’ and ’This is the way’.   
 
Our festivals/celebrations this term will be: Chinese new year, Well-being week, Valentine’s day, World Book 
Day, Shrove Tuesday, Mother’s day, Comic relief and Easter.  
                                                           

Please can you make sure your child 
has spare clothes, wellies, coat, hat 

& gloves during these colder 
months.  We love learning outside! 

This half term we will be 
working with the children to : 
• Transition around the 

school and classroom to 
different activities. 

• Practise their             
independence skills of 
taking their coat on/off 

• Exploring simple 2D 
shapes 

• Exploring numbers to 10. 
• Sharing resources with 

one other person. 


